
 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 

GEDLING VILLAGE AREA 

(WEIGHT RESTRICTION) TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2022 (7224) 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL HAS MADE 
an Order under Sections 1 and 3 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended. 
 
The effect of the Order will be, in respect of roads at Carlton, Gedling and Mapperley in the 
Borough of Gedling, no heavy commercial vehicle shall proceed in any of the following roads or 
lengths of road within the boundary described below:- 
 
South-western side of Colliery Way (Gedling Access Road), outer perimeter of the 
roundabout junction with Colliery Way (Gedling Access Road) and Arnold Lane,  south-western 
side of Arnold Lane, south-western side of Main Road, western side of Shearing Hill, north-
western side of Burton Road, south-eastern side of Burton Road, eastern side of the Colwick 
Loop Road, Nottingham to Newark railway line, south-western and north-eastern sides of 
Stoke Lane, Nottingham to Newark railway line, western Highway boundary of Trent Valley 
Road (A612). 
 
Relevant documents may be inspected at the locations below or viewed online by visiting the 
County Council’s website (consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk)  
 (a) The Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham 
  NG2 7QP. 
 (b) Mapperley Library, 454 Westdale Lane, Mapperley, Nottingham, NG3 6DG 
 (c) Gedling Library, Wollaton Avenue, Gedling, Nottingham, NG4 4HX 
 
The Order is intended to preserve or improve the amenities of the area by prohibiting or 
restricting the use on roads in the area by heavy goods vehicles. The weight limit is being 
introduced as part of the measures associated with the new Colliery Way (Gedling Access 
Road). 
 
THE ORDER WILL COME INTO FORCE ON THE 22nd DAY OF MARCH 2022 
 
If you’d like to find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice: 
www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/ 
 
Improvements Manager 
Via East Midlands Ltd 
Bilsthorpe Depot 
Bilsthorpe Business Park 
Bilsthorpe 
Nottinghamshire 
NG22 8ST  
or by e-mailing TMconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
 


